
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 11, 2003 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  WorldCom 
 
CC:  Lee Ann, Bill 
 
 
You are aware that the WorldCom story has broken today.  AP has a story on the wire 
(see attached) but we have had no media calls.  Sherry has put together the attached 
talking points on the issue for your review, and a copy will also be included in your 
briefing book for the New York trip next week. 
 
WorldCom is still planning to formally announce the changes on Monday. 


